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Hello Schodackians, 

With lots of love from camp - 
Matt 

A Message From Matt 
As we head into our 68th season, I am filled with excitement for what’s in store this summer. We are so close 
to camp! 

Things are already buzzing in the 12123 - staff have begun to arrive, lots of work is ongoing all around the 
property and we will officially open the Camp Office next week. I know that camp prep is also in full swing in 
the homes of our campers and staff…packing, finalizing forms and chatting about the summer even more 
than usual. Seeing as everyone is getting into camp mode, I want to share something I came across recently. 

Parents and alumni may be familiar with Jonathan Haidt’s “The Anxious Generation,” a recent book which has 
been generating a lot of discussion. In it, Haidt makes some strong and compelling arguments for his beliefs 
about child development. I was particularly struck by his section on summer camps:

“Try to find a camp that embraces the values of independence and responsibility. If possible, send your child 
there every summer…all the way through high school if they want to transition from camper to counselor. Bonus 
points for any camp that promises to not post pictures everyday on its website. Summer camp is a great 
opportunity for parents and children to get out of the habit of constant contact and, especially for parents, 
constant reassurance that their kids are okay.”

Does this sound familiar?!?! Our high number of staff who were former 
campers AND our commitment to refrain from posting daily photos are two 
very special aspects of Schodack. They are fundamental parts of our 
philosophy of what is best for kids. I thought it would be fun to share this 
quote so we can all feel proud of the community we are creating for children 
at Schodack. 

I look forward to seeing everyone at camp soon. This summer is sure to be a 
special one and I cannot wait.



The Health Center Renovation
Isn't she lovely...

Our overhaul of the Health Center is complete. While we 
hope that most visits here are just to say a quick hello, 
we are excited about the added comfort and care this 

building will provide. 

Is Complete!



 Staff Spotlights!

!



What To Look Forwrd To 
The Camp 
Schodack

Ninja Warrior 
Course is Being 

Assembled and is 
Almost Ready for 

YOU! 

Which element are you most excited to try?

How it's Going

How it Started



Get Excited!

Camp Schodack is Proud to Present...

Coming to a Playhouse near you, 
Summer 2024!
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June 9th - New Camper Day

June 26th - Opening Day

July 6th - Rookie Day (for future 
families)

July 20th - Visiting Day

July 21st - Second Session Arrival 
Day

July 28th - Rookie Day (for future 
families)

August 14th - Closing Day

Mark Your Calendars



From the Archives: Special Edition

This summer we are excited to celebrate Doug's 
incredible contributions to camp!



Schodack Spotted 

If you meet up with fellow Schodackians throughout the year, let us know so we can share it in our 
newsletters. You can email pics to us at camp@schodack.com 

Big/Little Schodack Dynamic Duo!
Big, Aaron Napach & Little,  Dylan Bueckman got 

together for a pre-camp lunch!

Carly Ashner and Annie Rotman 
stopped by the Winter Office for 
a quick hello!

Reunion dinner! Alums Ari Weiner, 
Max Horowitz, Eitan Taub, 
Eli Wasserman Alex Levin, Madeline 
Pagano, Hannah Levinson, Jocelyn 
Weiss

Eric Lichtenstein and 
Rachel at Billy Joel 

Concert at MSG.



Camper Kitchen

Homemade Banana Ice Cream

Camper Kitchen 

Check out this Banana Ice Cream recipe from Chef Hess, that 
you can make at home! Makes about 8 servings. 

1. Slice and freeze 6 frozen bananas. 
2. Remove the bananas from the freezer 

about 20 minutes before starting.
3. In a blender, combine: 
4. 6 sliced frozen bananas 
5. ½ cup heavy cream 
6. 1 tbsp vanilla extract 
7. 1 tsp lemon juice 
8. ¼ tsp salt 
9. ¼ tsp ground cinnamon

10. Serve and ENJOY!



The Countdown is on... 
Only 34 Days Until 

Summer ‘24 



